
 

 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
 

Date: December 12, 2018 Prepared By: Eric Hough  

 
Subject: Food Service Program Report 

 
 

Discussion and Information 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
Aubrey ISD Food Services Program received its routine audit.  Aubrey ISD, led by Sherri 
Clement, had an excellent Administrative Review. The district had only one nonfiscal 
finding and the following commendations were provided by the auditor: 
 
“The Child Nutrition Director was very well organized and material was readily available 
for review. The kitchen staff was very professional and demonstrated a commitment to 
meet the needs of the students. The kitchen area was very clean and the food quality 
and presentation was excellent. The Aubrey Middle School line was set up nicely and 
flowed well for students to make appropriate meal contribution selections. The staff 
worked in a smooth and efficient manner and took pride in providing the best food and 
nutrition service possible to all of the students of Aubrey ISD.” -Troy Warden, School 
Operations, Administrative Review Specialist. 
 
The Food Service Staff appeared in the South Region Roudup published by Aramark.   
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